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Haughmond: Newsletter Summer 2 

 

Here we are at your daughter/son final term at Holy Trinity.  We have already got off to a good start 

and have been preparing our writing, as our school has been chosen for a writing Moderation Visit 

on 22nd June. The children have been working so hard to edit and make their writing the best it can 

possibly be, before being moderated on this visit.  The children worked so hard towards their SATs 

last term and took their tests in their stride. The results will not be sent to us now until the middle 

of July and will be written onto their end of term reports.  We are in the middle of studying the text 

of When War Came written by Nicola Davis and will be finishing this book and looking at other texts 

that may be used in Year 7. 

 

In Maths we have started to look at some investigations which cover all the skills they have learnt 

in their Primary years, we will also be doing some Year 7 Transition Maths in preparation for 

Secondary School.  In Science we will be starting our Human Body unit, where we will develop an 

understanding of the heart and the circulatory system and effects of exercise on the heart.  Our new 

Geography topic is a study of El Salvador, as well as finishing work on the Ancient Maya.  In RE we 

will be studying a new unit on The Gospel. Year 6 will continue to develop their ICT skills by 

Programming and hopefully will be able to write their own basic computer programme by the end 

of term. In PSHE we will be learning about Sex Education, but further information will be sent home 

about the curriculum after SATS. 

 

Reading is still as important as ever and we will still expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, 

writing a comment in their diary about what they have read. You are welcome to write a comment 

about how they have read and we encourage this.  Spellings will be picked up again after the Writing 

Moderation. Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following 

Wednesday.  Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are a 

Tuesday and Thursday. Tuesday is indoor and Thursday is outdoor PE.  We ask for all children to 

keep their PE kits in school every day, as once SATs are finished, we may spend more time doing 

some PE and outdoor lessons. 
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We are a church school, so therefore our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term 

we are looking at the value of Respect. The children will be looking at how this value links to our 

learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any 

member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about 

it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at 

the end of each term.  If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

 
This is a really busy term as we have School Journey, Sports Day, Transition Days, as well as the 
Leavers Service. You will be informed of these date during the course of the term.  
 

Mrs Platt and Miss Richards  
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